
The nation’s social workers face daunting workforce challenges such

as low compensation, high caseloads, insurmountable education

debt, and safety concerns that compromise the ability of these

dedicated professionals to provide their clients with unparalleled

service and care. The Dorothy I. Height and Whitney M. Young, Jr.

Social Work Reinvestment Act (S. 2858) will analyze these

workforce shortage challenges and will determine the best course

of action to address them. Please show your support for the

profession of social work by signing on as a cosponsor as well

as actively working to ensure the passage of this legislation.

Contact Mona Shah in Senator Barbara Mikulski’s office at

(202) 224-4654 to become a cosponsor.
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